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Welcome back 
A VERY warm welcome back to all our 
children, parents and staff.  Miss 
Beacham, Mr Austin, the staff team and I 
are all looking forward to another exciting 
and successful school year and continue to 
celebrate our 200th birthday. 

By now you will all have received your new 
school Year Book.  May I suggest that you 
keep it somewhere you can easily refer to 
it as it contains lots of important dates and 

information. 

Already, although we are just one week 
into the school year, we have so many 
things to inform you about.  Next week you 
will all have the opportunity to meet your 
child’s(ren’s) new class teacher.  Letters 
have gone out by email but if you have 
forgotten this information can be found on 

the schools website.    

For Year 5 and Year 6 children, open evenings for secondary schools are now starting to take place.  
Details can be found on the attached sheet. 

Our school value this half-term is Koinonia. Koinonia means fellowship in a Christian Community or 
working in Christian union/partnership.  This is particularly appropriate as we start this new school year.  
I look forward to us all working together. 

 

 
From the left: Mrs Dyer, Mr Austin and Miss Beacham 

Reminders 

 All children are required to have a PE kit in 

school. 

 Children are not permitted to ride scooters in 

the playground.  Scooters must be left in the 
scooter sheds at the gate. 

 Don’t forget to complete your blue going home 

forms 

 Please ensure all medication is handed in to 

the school office with the appropriate 
paperwork. 

Diary dates 

 11—14 Sept Meet the Teacher meetings 

 3 October Harvest Festival 

 5 October Special Harvest Lunch 

 6 October PTA Quiz 

 19 October PTA Disco 

Looking for  c lues  

YOU may have not iced on the 
las t  day of  term  our  los t  
proper t y tab le  had a  p i le  of  
card igans and jumpers.   To 
enab le  us  to  re turn los t  

proper t y p lease ensure everyth ing  is  
c lear l y marked wi th your  ch i ld ’s  name. That  
way we can re turn i t  to  i ts  r ight fu l  owner .   
Otherwise we don ’ t  have a  c lue!   Scooters  
should a lso be named.  

I ts  Harvest  t ime!  

AS our first ‘Random act of Kindness’ 

this term we will be collecting tinned 

and packet food for our Harvest 

Festival.  Start putting your donation 

together now!  All donated items will 

be given to the Manna food bank. 




